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Thank you very much for forwarding us the report of the 11th Session of the United States of the 
United Nations Forum on Forests. It is an important initiative that is contributing to the conservation 
and sustainable use of the world forests. 
 
Regarding your request, ECLAC supports the proposals 44 (a) and (b). Proposal 44 (a) is coherent 
with the new United Nations agenda of development recently approved. 
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